
 

  

 

 

 

 

31 January 2025 

To: All Tenderers 

Dear All Tenderers 

NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF THE TENDER VALIDITY PERIOD TO ALL BIDDERS WHO 
SUBMITTED A TENDER FOR BID NO: AW2024/25/02: PROCUREMENT OF THE PANEL FOR 
INTERNAL AUDIT SERVICE PROVIDERS FOR AMATOLA WATER FOR PERIOD OF FIVE (5) 
YEARS 

 
The tender award process is underway, Amatola Water hereby notifies the tenderers of the 

extension of the validity period of the tenders as mentioned above by thirty (16) days, ending on 28 

February 2025.  

 

Please note that any bidder with any objections regarding this notice and/or does not wish to extend 

the validity of their Tender should send their communication to Mr. M. Xakama at 

mxakama@amatolawater.co.za on or before the end of business day on Friday, 07 February 2024. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

___________________ 

Ms. Lindokuhle Nzoyi 

Acting Chief Executive 

Date:  
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